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NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR FISCAL INFORMATION 
 
 

Issue Date:  March 17, 2010 
 
 

The Commission is requesting information from legal practitioners and public 

utilities regarding its proposed rule 4 CSR 240-4.020 Ex parte and Extra-Record 

Communications.  Specifically, the Commission seeks information as to whether 

the changes it has made in the rule will cost private entities more than $500 in 

the aggregate and therefore require a fiscal note.  The Commission requests 

estimates from attorneys representing utilities, utilities, or the public regarding the 

following: 

1. An estimated average cost to prepare and file or submit the notices 

required by the rule. 

2. An estimate as to how many times per year such notices would be 

expected to be filed or submitted? 

 

A draft of the rule is attached.  Please send your responses no later than 5:00 

p.m., Thursday, March 18, 2010, to Nancy Dippell, Deputy Chief Regulatory  

 



Law Judge via electronic mail or by telephone to: nancy.dippell@psc.mo.gov or 

573-751-4393. 

 
BY THE COMMISSION 

 
 
 
 

Steven C. Reed 
Secretary 

 
( S E A L ) 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 17th day of March, 2010. 
 
Dippell, Deputy Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
 
 
 

koenic
Steve Reed


